From: —

To: Net Zero Teesside Project

ce: I

Subject: RE: EN010103 - The Net Zero Teesside Project - SoS Consultation 2
Date: 04 April 2023 08:51:58

Attachments: NZT - SoS DESNZ Information Request 2.pdf

Net Zero Teeside DCO - National Gas Transmission PLC (formerly National Grid Gas) response to Secretary of State"s consultation letter
dated 10 March 2023.msq

Dear Sirs,
We write further to the attached ‘Information Request” dated 3 April 2023.
We act on behalf of National Gas Transmission plc (formerly National Grid Gas PIc) in relation to the Net Zero Teeside DCO
application.
Annex A to the attached request indicates that a response from National Grid Gas Plc is still outstanding. As previously noted
in correspondence, National Grid Gas Plc has recently changed its name to become National Gas Transmission Plc.
We are aware that the response previously provided on behalf of National Gas Transmission plc (also attached for reference)
has already been published on the Planning Inspectorate’s website. We would therefore be grateful for confirmation as to
whether any further responses are in fact invited from National Gas Transmission plc at this stage.
Yours faithfully,
TOM WHITE
Senior Associate
BRYAN CAVE LEIGHTON PAISNER LLP - London, UK
bclplaw.com

]

From: Net Zero Teesside Project <NetZeroTeessideProject@ planninginspectorate.gov.uk>

Sent: 03 April 2023 14:03

To: Net Zero Teesside Project <NetZeroTeessideProject@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>

Subject: ENO10103 - The Net Zero Teesside Project - SoS Consultation 2

Dear Sir/Madam,

Parties are invited to provide a response to the Secretary of State’s consultation letter dated 3 April 2023 which
is attached to this email and available on our website.
The deadline for receipt of comments is 11 April 2023.
Kind regards

Attila Borsos

NSIP Officer

The Planning Inspectorate

Helpline: 0303 444 5000

Web: https://infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk
Twitter: (@PINSgov

This communication does not constitute legal advice.
Please view our Privacy Notice before sending information to the Planning Inspectorate.

acceésed by clicking this link.

Please note that the contents of this email and any attachments are privileged and/or confidential and intended
solely for the use of the intended recipient. If you are not the intended recipient of this email and its
attachments, you must take no action based upon them, nor must you copy or show them to anyone. Please
contact the sender if you believe you have received this email in error and then delete this email from your
system.

Recipients should note that e-mail traffic on Planning Inspectorate systems is subject to monitoring, recording
and auditing to secure the effective operation of the system and for other lawful purposes. The Planning
Inspectorate has taken steps to keep this e-mail and any attachments free from viruses. It accepts no liability for
any loss or damage caused as a result of any virus being passed on. It is the responsibility of the recipient to
perform all necessary checks.

The statements expressed in this e-mail are personal and do not necessarily reflect the opinions or policies of
the Inspectorate.
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Bryan Cave Leighton Paisner LLP



Governor’s House, 5 Laurence Pountney Hill, London EC4R OBR, UK
DX 92 London/Chancery Lane

t: +44 (0)20 3400 1000 f: +44 (0)20 3400 1111 w: |G-

This email is from a law firm. It is conf dential and may be covered by legal privilege. If you have received this email in error, please notify us
immediately and delete t (including any attachments). You should not disclose its contents to any other person. We may monitor and record
electron c communications in accordance w th applicable laws and regulations. Where appropriate, we may also share certain information you
give us with our other offices (including in other countries) and select third parties. For further information (includin ils of r priv
rights and how to exercise them), see our updated Privacy Notice a

Bryan Cave Leighton Paisner LLP is a lim ted liabil ty partnership registered in England and Wales (registered number OC315919)and a
member of the BCLP Group (a "BCLP Firm") authorised and regulated by the Sol c tors Regulation Authority under number 426866. A list of
partners is open to inspection at its registered office: Governor’s House, 5 Laurence Pountney Hill, London EC4R 0BR, UK. Within the BCLP
Group, 'partner’ is used to refer to a member, or an employee or consultant w th equivalent standing and/or qualifications as required, of the
BCLP Firm in which they practise. In the US, all our partners are members. For further information, see our webs te legal notices



Department for
Energy Security

& Net Zero

1 Victoria Street
London Web: www.gov.uk/beis
SW1H OET

To:
Our Ref: EN010103

Net Zero Teesside Power Limited and Net Zero North
Storage Limited
Specific Parties listed in Annex A

Date: 3 April 2023

Dear Sir or Madam,

Planning Act 2008 and The Infrastructure Planning (Examination Procedure)
Rules 2010

Application by Net Zero Teesside Power Limited and Net Zero North Sea Storage
Limited (“the Applicant”) for an Order granting Development Consent for the
proposed Net Zero Teesside project (“the proposed Development”)

1. Following the completion of the Examination on 10 November 2022, the Examining
Authority submitted a Report and Recommendation in respect of its findings and
conclusions on the application for the proposed Development (the “Application”) to
the Secretary of State on 10 February 2023. The statutory deadline for determining
the Application is 10 May 2023.

2. The Secretary of State issued a letter requesting further information on 10 March
2023. The deadline for response was 24 March 2023.

3. The Secretary of State now invites the Applicant to comment on the responses to
that letter, and requests that all parties listed in Annex A now respond. The
responses received and 10 March 2023 letter are published on the Net Zero
Teesside project page:

https://infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk/projects/north-east/the-net-

zero-teesside-project/

4. Responses to the requested information should be submitted by email only
to: netzeroteessideproject@planninginspectorate.gov.uk by 23.59 on 11 April




2023. Responses will be published on the Net Zero Teesside project page of the
National Infrastructure Planning website as soon as possible after 11 April 2023.

5. This letter is without prejudice to the Secretary of State’s consideration of whether
to grant or withhold development consent for the proposed development. Nothing
in this letter is to be taken to imply what the eventual decision might be or what
final conclusions the Secretary of State may reach on any particular issue which is
relevant to the determination of the application.

Yours faithfully

David Wagstaff OBE

Deputy Director, Energy Infrastructure Planning Delivery



Annex A — Responses that remain outstanding

National Grid Gas Plc Navigator Terminals
Air Products Plc Seal Sands Limited

Anglo American Northern Gas Networks

CATS North Sea Limited N'or?h Tees Group (incqrpgrgting North Tees
Limited, North Tees Rail Limited and North

CF Fertilisers UK Limited Tees Land Limited)

Exolum Northern Powergrid

Marlow Foods

Northern Powergrid

PD Teesport Limited

Redcar and Cleveland Borough Council
SABIC UK Petrochemicals Ltd

Suez Recycling and Recovery UK Ltd
Breagh Pipeline Owners

Teesside Wind Farm Limited

Huntsman Polyurethanes (UK) Limited



From: —

To: Net Zero Teesside Project

ce: I

Subject: Net Zero Teeside DCO - National Gas Transmission PLC (formerly National Grid Gas) response to Secretary of State"s consultation letter
dated 10 March 2023

Attachments: Net Zero Teeside - National Gas Transmission PLC Protective Provisions (shared with SoS on 23 03.23)(222314329 2).docx

Dear Sir, Madam

We act for National Gas Transmission plc (“NGT”) in relation to the Net Zero Teeside DCO and write in reply to the
Secretary of State’s letter of 10 March 2023, specifically in relation to the updates requested of NGT in paragraph 6.
Please note that as of January 2023 National Grid Gas plc has changed its name to become National Gas Transmission
plc and it is still the relevant gas undertaker for the purposes of the DCO.

NGT is close to agreeing final protective provisions with the applicant and is confident that final terms will be reached
soon. There are very few outstanding matters of substance. However, NGT notes that the last dDCO submitted by the
applicant does not contain up-to-date protective provisions that NGT require to protect its assets and interests
impacted by the DCO and as such | am instructed to attach NGT’s proposed protective provisions that it asks the
Secretary of State and the applicant to include in the future iterations of the draft and final DCO.

Kind regards

Ollie

OLLIE GREAVES
Associate

- bclilaw.com

BRYAN CAVE LEIGHTON PAISNER LLP
Governor’s House, 5 Laurence Pountney Hill, London EC4R 0BR, United Kingdom
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